
 
 
 
 

Rueil-Malmaison, 5 February 2014 
 
 

Press release 
 
In relation to the information published in the French journal AGEFI on 5 February 2014 about the 
process of opening up VINCI Park's capital, VINCI would like to emphasize that the information 
concerning the number of offers and their amounts is false. 
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